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TOWN OF LEDYARD 

Department of Land Use and Planning 
Juliet Hodge J. Burdick, Director 

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 

Telephone: (860) 464-3215 

Email: planner@ledyardct.org 

 

 

July 3, 2023 

 

Kevin Dombrowski, Chairman 

Ledyard Town Council 

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway 

Ledyard, CT 06339 

 

RE: C.G.S. 8-24 Review for land transfer to Avalonia  
 

Dear Chairman Dombrowski,  

 

The Ledyard Planning & Zoning Commission, at its June 29, 2023 meeting, voted unanimously to 

forward a FAVORABLE REPORT in accordance with C.G.S. Section 8.24 to the Town Council 

for a MOTION to transfer two (2) town-owned properties located at 334 Colonel Ledyard Highway 

(Vol.604 Pg 763 29,752 +/- SF) and 538R Colonel Ledyard Highway (Vol. 99 Pg 139 3.32 +/- Acres) to 

the Avalonia Land Conservancy to remain open to the public for passive recreation and to be protected in 

perpetuity under the Conservancy’s care. 
 

Please contact me at Town Hall with any questions.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 

Sincerely,  

Juliet Hodge 

Director of Land Use & Planning 

 

 

 
C: Fred Allyn III, Mayor 
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